UNIVERSITY OF OREGON

OFFICE OF STUDENT AFFAIRS

EUGENE, OREGON 97403

DIRECTOR OF ADMISSIONS

Memo to:

From:

Arthur S. Flemming President

Gerald K. Bogen Admissions

Encouragement of minority group members to Subject: pursue higher education opportunities at

the University of Oregon

Subsequent to our meeting of several weeks ago, I had the opportunity to spend quite some time in the Portland area collecting data relative to the encouragement of Negro students to attend this institution. Enclosed you will find a copy of the memorandum prepared to present my findings. I am eager to pursue this matter further and am hopeful that we can have another meeting in the near future to map out a "plan of attack".

Assistant Director of Admission

at 11:30.